
ST. MATTHEW’S EPISCOPAL CHURCH 

MINUTES OF VESTRY 

February 4, 2012 

 

The Vestry of St. Matthew’s Episcopal Church, Benton, Arkansas, met in special session 

in the home of Susan Benzick on February 4, 2012 at 9:00 AM.  Present were Fanny 

Jones, Senior Warden; Chris Ellis; Selena Ellis; Susan Alford, Allison Nolley and the 

Rev. Lorrie Slaymaker, Vicar.  Also present was Dawn Leslie.   

 

The Vicar opened the meeting with prayer. 

 

The Vestry Norms for St. Matthew’s Episcopal Church was reviewed and discussed. 

 

Susan Alford moved to appoint Melinda Hood as Treasurer of the Vestry for the year 

2012, which was seconded by Chris Ellis.  The motion carried unanimously. 

 

Chris Ellis moved to appoint Dawn Leslie as Scribe of the Vestry for the year 2012, 

which was seconded by Allison Nolley.  The motion carried unanimously. 

 

Selena Ellis moved to appoint Chris Ellis as Junior Warden, which was seconded by 

Fanny Jones.  Chris accepted the appointment and the vote was unanimous. 

 

The meeting adjourned. 

 

    

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

_______________________ 

Dawn S. Leslie 

Vestry Secretary  

 


